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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Detectives from the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office are
investigating a shooting that left one person dead early Sunday morning in the North Charleston
area.

Deputies responded shortly after 3 a.m. to a report of gunfire in the 7600 block of Winchester
Street. They soon found a car that had crashed into a ditch. An unresponsive male was in the
driver’s seat. He had been shot.

Charleston County EMS pronounced the male dead at the scene. The Charleston County
Coroner’s Office will provide identity information when available.

Deputies, including K-9 units, searched the area for potential suspects. No arrests were
immediately made. Detectives continue to actively investigate.

Anyone with information can reach the Sheriff’s Office by calling dispatch at 843-743-7200 or
Crime Stoppers at 843-554-1111.

UPDATE Friday, Aug. 5, 2022

Vinson Lenard Robinson, 33, of Goose Creek was arrested Thursday night on drug charges
resulting from a traffic stop by a CCSO deputy. Affidavits related to the stop and the drug
charges are available upon request to pio@charlestoncounty.org.

While Robinson was in custody on the drug charges, detectives interviewed him Friday and
developed information that complemented other evidence developed during the investigation
into the Winchester Street shooting, leading to an additional charge of murder.

Robinson is expected to have a bond hearing on the murder charge Saturday.
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